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Senior Vice President

FPCCI/NISA/2018
December 10, 2018

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR GRANT OF ONE YEAR MULTIPLE VISA

Dear Sir,

The Federation of Pakistan Chambers of Commerce & Industry (FPCCI) presents its
compliments to the Embassy of Iraq and has the honor to say that Mr. Muhammad
Yasir Mehboob Manager of M/s. Hina Export, Karachi-Pakistan would like to visit Iraq
for business-cum pleasure trip. The invitation letter and all necessary documents are

enclosed herewith.

It is requested to please affix an appropriate visa on presentation of his Pakistani
Passport, the details of which are as follows:

NAME:

PASSPORT NO.

DATE OF EXPIRY:

MR. MUHAMMAD YASIR MEHBOOB

AE0131502

09-DEC-2022

FPCCI avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Embassy of Irag assurances of its

highest consideration
Best regards,

Yours truly,

R SN

Syed Mazhar Ali Nasir

Note: Please verify this visa Recommendation letter with QR code.
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